


Lekann, Haiti 

 

November 24, 2015 

 

To: UN Security Council President and Members 

 Mr. Ban Ki-moun, Secretary-General of the United Nations 

 

Dear Leaders: 

I am writing you all to express the pain and suffering I have endured from being infected with 
cholera on October 22, 2011. Cholera is still a problem for me today because I still remember my 
pain and suffering when I was battling the disease. I am writing you to ask for compensation 
because cholera was a big problem for my family and myself. I thank you for your 
understanding.  

 

Augustin Alius 

Victim 

CC: Ban Ki Moon, General Secretary of the UN 
        Evans Paul, Prime Minister of the Republic of Haiti  
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